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Neighbors, 
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It also outlines a frame-
work for local school 
boards to approve off-
campus moral instruc-
tion, with trans-
parency and safety 
requirements.

 
Expanding State 

Employee Participation 
in Deferred Compen-
sation Plans, Sen. Scott 
Madon- SB 104 autho-
rizes the Kentucky 
Deferred Compensa-
tion Authority to offer 
Self-Directed Brokerage 
Accounts.

 
Addressing the 

Housing Shortage, 
Sen. Julie Raque 
Adams – SB 129 allows 
nonprofit organiza-
tions to purchase tax-
delinquent proper-
ties for redevelopment 
purposes by mandating 
certificates of delin-
quency for proper-
ties remaining in a tax 
delinquency diver-
sion program beyond 

the five-year period 
be made available for 
purchase by third-party 
purchasers and permit-
ting diverted tax delin-
quency purchasers to 
acquire certificates of 
delinquency for prop-
erties included in such 
programs during the 
five-year period.

 
Addressing Statutory 

Committee Appoint-
ments and Informa-
tion Technology Over-
sight, Sen. Matt Nunn 
- SB 176 updates guide-
lines for appointments 
to statutory legis-
lative committees; 
renames the Invest-
ments in Information 
Technology Improve-
ment and Moderniza-
tion Projects Oversight 
Board to the Informa-
tion Technology Over-
sight Committee, and 
requires state agen-
cies to report on infor-
mation technology 
systems.

 
Reorganizing the 

Education and Labor 
Cabinet, Sen. Michael 
Nemes - SB 178 
provides for executive 
branch reorganizations 
made within the Educa-
tion and Labor Cabinet.

 
As always, I can 

be reached anytime 
through the toll-free 
message line in Frank-
fort at 1-800-372-7181. 
You can also contact me 
via email at amy.neigh-
bors@kylegislature.gov 
and keep track through 
the Kentucky legisla-
ture’s website at legis-
lature.ky.gov.


